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Terrain Stick & Ball open as of April 23, 2013 until further notice. #1 & #2 closed 

Polo Field #1 

CLOSED 

Ponyline 

As of 23.04.2013 

Polo Field #2 

CLOSED 

Stick & 
Ball 
Field 

OPEN 

CLOSED 

Score 
board 
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Terrain Stick & Ball open as of April 23, 2013 until further notice. #1 & #2 closed 

As of 23.04.2013 

Polo Field #1: Reserved for tournaments, when weather conditions allow 

Polo Field #2: Reserved for our weekly Club Chuckers (Wednesday 18:30h / Saturday 
16:00h / Sunday 11:00h), when weather conditions allow 

Stick & Ball: Stick & Ball (S&B) can be done on this field, when weather conditions allow to 
use the field.  

Each player is responsible for maintaining the fields in good conditions. If you doubt on the 
usability of the field please confirm with our trainer Florencia Albertarrio (mob. +352 691 208 
881) or Alexander Ludorf (mob. +352 621 226 303). 

Each player is responsible for maintaining the fields in good 
conditions! We have invested a lot of money and time in our 

polo fields. Horse riding on the fields during bad weather 
conditions/too soft grounds can cause holes in the ground. It 
involves a lot of work to fill these holes manually with sand or 
roll the ground to re-establish the quality of the field – to play 
great polo on great grounds, today and in the future! Please, 

remind yourself and others! 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR  
UNDERSTANDING AND YOUR RESPONSIBLE 

BEHAVIOUR!  

If you plan to do a S&B session we recommend members to inform the trainer well in 
advance. During working hours the trainer will accompany you. Only in company of 
the trainer and after explicit approval of the trainer you may use field #2 for S&B, 
depending on weather conditions. 

We recommend you to always use the S&B field in a company or a group of players 
to have someone to help in case of accidents (call 112). 

We appreciate all horse riders that are not members of the Polo Club Luxembourg not 
to enter the fields of the Club to prevent any damages and responsibilities. If you 
would like to use the fields and try out polo we would be more than happy and ask 
you to contact our trainer (phone number see above) and go to our website 
www.polo.lu for further information on polo training possibilities and prices! 


